
 
 
From: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca 
Sent: Monday, April 03, 2023 11:56 AM 
To: Cheryl Blundon <cblundon@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; NL Public Utilities 
Board <ito@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: sheryl_nisenbaum@praxair.com; peter.strong@linde.com; shawn.kinsella@teck.com; 
Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; Stephen Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; 
Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; 
berncoffey@gmail.com; dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; 
lhollett@newfoundlandpower.com; regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; 
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; dfleming@coxandpalmer.com; dporter@poolealthouse.ca 
 
Subject: NLH - Abandonment of Hydrogen System - Ramea Wind-Hydrogen-Diesel Generation 
Project - Hydro's Reply 
 

Good day,  
 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro notes that, in relation to its application for consent to the 
abandonment of the hydrogen system portion of the Ramea Wind-Hydrogen-Diesel Generation 
Project, Newfoundland Power advised it had no comments and no additional comments were 
received from the other parties. Hydro respectfully requests that the Board approve the 
application as submitted. 
 

 

 


